LICENSING AND REGULATORY SUB-COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, 27 MARCH 2024

Present:

Councillors Hayes (Chair) and Peart

Apologies:

Councillors Jackman

Officers in Attendance:

Licensing Officer

Legal Assistant

65. APOLOGIES

Apologies received from Cllr Jackman.

The remaining members noted that a substitute for the meeting was unavailable, and the Sub-Committee would not be quorate. As such no decisions could be made on the applications put before the Sub-Committee.

RESOLVED: To adjourn the meeting. The Sub-Committee unanimously agreed they had no option but to adjourn the meeting to a later date which would be agreed as soon as possible and communicated to all interested parties.

Cllr R Hayes Chair

